
 

 

 

Friday 20th September 2024 

Please complete the following: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please make sure your homework is handed in by Wednesday. 

If you need any further guidance on how to complete the tasks, please ask! Don’t leave it until Wednesday! 

Remember, have a go and try your best! 

English Reading 
Read at home on at least three separate occasions. 
 
Spellings 
Practise your spellings. These will be uploaded on Spelling 
shed too. You will have a test on Friday. We will be practising 
these in school as well.  

 
Mathematics This week children have been revising addition and subtraction 

with integers (whole numbers).  
 
Please complete the worksheet on the maths side of your 
homework book.  
  


